
 

 

 

Clarification regarding the likely public listing of ONGC Green Limited 

New Delhi | 14 December 2024 

 

ONGC would like to clarify regarding the news article on likely public listing of 
ONGC Green Limited (OGL). The question was asked during recent interview of 
Director (Exploration) with the correspondent from Financial Express. As part of 
conversation about exploration activities, growth plans and future energy thrust 
of the company, Director did mention that the company is in the process of 
building a green energy portfolio. However, any decision regarding a public listing 
remains for the future as and when decided by ONGC Board. At present, no 
concrete plans have been made for a listing. 
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